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Dear Ms Dillon 

Our Ref: 
HYPW50/03 

Directorate of Legal Services 
_ PRACTITIONERS IN LAw TO THE _ 

HEALTH CARE SECTOR 

2 Franklin Street, Belfast, BT2 800 
OX 2842 NR Belfast 3 

Date: 
6th September 2013 

RE: INQUIRY INTO HYPONATRAEMIA RELATED DEATHS • RAYCHEL 
FERGUSON GOVERNANCE 

I refer to my letter dated 17th May 2013 (AD-0533-13) and in particular point one 
thereof which states: -

· '7here does not appear to be any reference to "Clinical Audit Study" in this 
document rather there Is reference to "Clinical Audit Strategy". The Trust are 
currently searching for this document and I will revert to you in respect of this 
request as soon as possible. n 

I am instructed that the Trust has carried out extensive searches and cannot 
locate the "Clinical Audit Strategy" referred in the Doctors handbook 2001. 

The Trust believes that the DHSSPS may be able to assist the Inquiry with the 
provision of this documentation. The Trust instructs that the DHSSPS would 
likely have issued guidance/strategy which would have been used at that time by 
the Altnagelvin Trust. 

This completes the Trusts response to the Inquiry request (AD-0533-13). 

Yours sincerely 

Joanna Bolton 
Solicitor Consultant 
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